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I oppose this bill. We as a state already spend too much money on supporting the 

outcast, downtrodden. Etc. how about instead we reallocate finances to help out 

these people from other programs? Howabout instead if just giving to them, 

howabout hold them responsible and if they dont comply to set standards remove it. 

Such as if they do drugs or commit crimes they they are booted away. Gifts without a 

way to create responsibility never taught a person to care.  

 

Taxing an already burdened system for more money when the homeless and drug 

situation is being let run amock and out of control and without holding persons 

responsible for their own action is inhuman itself. Howabout if money is wanted tax 

entertainment studios? Howabout allowing business and trade to flourish without 

bossing them around and telling them to shut down in view of a “public crisis”? Allow 

free trade to continue and people and persons are more often inclined to control their 

own investments! Government is there to control lawlessness, not hinder those 

minding thier own business. NO SALES TAXATION  


